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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

My family and friends have camped and rented cabins in this area for over 35 years.  We have enjoyed fishing,

hiking and horseback riding during our visits.  Part of the beauty and attraction of this area is the forest and

wildlife.  Cattle and horses run freely throughout.  I don't think I can adequately describe how beautiful and

wondrous this is to people that normally don't get to see them.  My understanding is the plan is to remove the

horses but not the cattle, my guess is you want the land use to be for the cattle to graze etc.  I am notifying you

my of my strong objection to this plan and I will continue to do so.  It's time these horse roundups end!  The

priority does not always have to be for what is best for ranchers and special interests.  The horses humane

treatment should be our priority!


